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Mr Fil Cerone
Director, Sustainability, Environment & Planning
Sydney Metro
PO Box K659
Haymarket NSW 1240

21/08/2020

BY EMAIL ONLY: ben.armstrong2@transport.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Cerone

Sydney Metro City & Southwest (SSI 7400)
Demonstrative Investigation for Condition E84

I refer to your submission of the Line-wide Works Contract report titled Demonstrative Investigation for
Condition E84 (Delivery by non-rail method for remainder of the work after TSE) – Investigative Report,
dated 4 August 2020 (Investigative Report) under Condition E84. I also acknowledge your response to the
Department’s review comments and requests for additional information.

I note that the Investigative Report contains the information required by the conditions of approval for the
Line-wide Works.

As nominee of the Planning Secretary, I am satisfied that the decision to not adopt materials delivery by
non-road methods has been adequately demonstrated, pursuant to condition E84.

Please ensure that you make the Investigative Report publicly available on the project website.

If you have any questions, please contact Swati Sharma at swati.sharma@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Erica van den Honert
Director
Infrastructure Management

Erica van den Honert

Director, Infrastructure Management

As Nominee of the Planning Secretary
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